
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: New Abortion law
Date: Monday, 27 June 2016 7:29:16 PM

We are disturbed that you, our state government, are planing this barbaric legislation.  We have had
 commissions on child abuse and this legislation is equal to murder, much worse than any sexual abuse and
 neither have any place in our society.  Please reconsider and save the children rather than kill them.
Bill and Letty Moffat
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